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Tate, Michele

(j2>;

From: paperback27@comcast.net

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 9:22 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Support for DEP's Ch. 95

Hi! My name is Carol Masteller, and I live at 6511 State Route 654, Williamsport, PA 17702.
Please, we all need to support DEP's Ch. 95; we need for you to get these standards in place
ASAP. The Gas Drilling Companies need to be responsible for keeping our water drinkable
and our fish safe. Marcellus shale profits will mean nothing if we have no clean water. Get
those discharge standards in place now : ) Thanks in advance for your attention and have a
Merry Christmas.

12/30/2009


